
TOWN OF WARREN 
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
REGULAR MEETING AGENDA 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 28, 2018 – 7:30PM 
WARREN TOWN HALL – 50 CEMETERY ROAD 

 
 

The November 28, 2018 regular meeting of the Zoning Board of 
Appeals has been CANCELLED as the appeals in the following 
matters have been officially WITHDRAWN. 
 

Attorney William J. Manasse for David C. Robinson, Scott M. 
Stuart, and Lisa G. Stuart – Appeal of Zoning Enforcement 
Officer’s Issuance of Zoning Permit #18-08 to The Cove, LLC 
on August 22, 2018 for Installation of Residential Dock.  
 
Attorney William J. Manasse for David C. Robinson, Scott M. 
Stuart, and Lisa G. Stuart – Appeal of Zoning Enforcement 
Officer’s Issuance of Zoning Permit #18-09 to 159 North Shore, 
LLC on August 22, 2018 for Installation of Residential Dock.  

 
Please contact the Land Use Office at 860-868-7881 x 106 with any 
questions. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Stacey M. Sefcik, CZEO 
Zoning Enforcement Officer 


